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Hello,

I was approached by a gentleman who claimed to be working with the developer in the plot of
land on Glendon and Crestview in front of the new townhouses on Doan Drive, and he wanted
to convince me that it would be in our interest if there were townhouses in that spot. 

Considering we live directly across from this land and are less than 100 meters away, my
family and I would like to request the land not be given to another residential developer. I saw
the renderings and we are not interested in another two storey row of houses directly
across from us. We would really love to see some well curated commercial businesses in this
area. There is already a lot of houses here, there is absolutely no need for more townhouses.

Thank you so much for taking to time to listen to us.. we live in one of the townhouses on

Kindest regards,
Tanya Naha


